BCIT Updates – May 2020


Here at BCIT we’re also adjusting to changes in how we support our current and prospective students, aiming to provide seamless support to all.
 
As your students are probably now starting to settle into their new routines, we know that some students are still exploring their post-secondary options. We’d like them to know that BCIT is still accepting applications for the fall.  We’ve made changes to how we deliver our programs, and will continue to modify as needed to ensure students’ safety without compromising the quality of the education.  Here is a list of programs that still have seat availability. Please review the admission options for BC high school applicants.
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]We know that more than ever before, students will have questions and we are committed to helping your students.  Advisors are available Monday to Friday via email, phone and Zoom appointments. Email program_advising@bcit.ca to book an appointment.
 
Starting next week, we'll be offering our information sessions online.  Let us know if you're interested in us hosting a special session for your school. Parents and students are welcome to attend.  In the meantime, if you or any of your students have questions whether it be for exploring programs, preparing an application or learning about student life, please contact us for assistance.  We are here to help.
 
 
Shelley Shumas 
Program Advisor | Full-time Studies | Registrar’s Office
British Columbia Institute of Technology
604-432-8244
E:sshumas@bcit.ca
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